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R é p o n s e s

1. D

2. C

3. A

4. C

5. B

6. B

7. D

8. B

9. A

10. D

Déterminez quel choix répond le mieux à chaque question.

1) Which choice has a digit in the ten millions
place that is exactly twice the value of the
digit in the milliers place?

A. 7 653 284

B. 6 815 742

C. 4 865 712

D. 4 262 975

2) Which choice has a digit in the milliers place
that is exactly twice the value of the digit in
the dizaines place?

A. 7 965 423

B. 4 978 532

C. 2 695 338

D. 4 762 581

3) Which choice has a digit in the dizaines place
that is exactly twice the value of the digit in
the centaines place?

A. 4 289

B. 4 973

C. 4 821

D. 7 938

4) Which choice has a digit in the centaines place
that is exactly three times the value of the digit
in the unités place?

A. 15 327

B. 42 638

C. 93 831

D. 38 651

5) Which choice has a digit in the millions place
that is exactly three times the value of the
digit in the unités place?

A. 135 296

B. 764 612

C. 162 854

D. 612 834

6) Which choice has a digit in the unités place
that is exactly three times the value of the digit
in the dizaines place?

A. 917

B. 739

C. 572

D. 267

7) Which choice has a digit in the unités place
that is exactly four times the value of the digit
in the millions place?

A. 24 531

B. 64 392

C. 91 642

D. 12 954

8) Which choice has a digit in the unités place
that is exactly four times the value of the digit
in the dizaines place?

A. 74 825

B. 31 928

C. 84 352

D. 47 986

9) Which choice has a digit in the dizaines place
that is exactly five times the value of the digit
in the unités place?

A. 51

B. 96

C. 92

D. 46

10) Which choice has a digit in the dizaines place
that is exactly six times the value of the digit
in the centaines place?

A. 794 263

B. 391 246

C. 248 316

D. 571 662
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